
Week of November 8, 2021: 
 
Contractors will be tying into the water main on Eastern Parkway, scheduled for Tuesday 11/9 and 
Wednesday 11/10 during normal working hours. During this time the road will still be open, however 
one lane will be closed off.  Flaggers will be alternating traffic and traffic control devices, cones, and 
barrels will be used. The town police will also be available for additional traffic control if necessary. The 
disturbed area will be repaved in the following weeks.  
 


